
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
January 18, 2022 
 
Board members present: 
Branston Cyphers, President 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
13 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the President at 6:32 PM. 
 
The President invited all attendees to contact him regarding any neighborhood issues.  
 
Treasurer's report approved. 
 
Old business: 

• Neighborhood Watch 
o Ten people have volunteered to participate.  Additional volunteers are welcome. 
o The Board will contact the city to schedule training. 

• Discussion of security cameras at Glenhill and Berkman. 
 
Committee reports: 

• Welcoming Committee will reach out to new neighbors.  Renters will be included. 
• Beautification committee is still in need of a chairperson. 
• Special events are on hold due to COVID-19. 
• Safety Committee 

o Request for a speed monitor is still pending. 
o No parking signs for the dead-end at Glenhill and Berkman have not been 

installed yet. 
o Will contact the city about a proposal to move the speed limit sign on Coronado 

Hills closer to the four-way stop sign. 
New business: 

• Discussion of the proposed Shared Streets pilot project on Shelborne. 
• Discussion of having guest speakers at meetings. 

 
Announcements: 

• You can order free at-home COVID-19 tests at https://special.usps.com/testkits  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:41 PM. 

https://special.usps.com/testkits

